

BARNEGAT TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

550 BARNEGAT BOULEVARD NORTH BARNEGAT, NEW JERSEY 08005 (609) 698-5800 FAX (609) 660-5974

Dr. Brian LatwisSuperintendent of Schools

Stephen J. Brennan, MBA, CPA
Business Administrator/Board Secretary

March 16, 2020

Dear Barnegat Families:

Within the next few weeks, the 2020 United States Census will begin, and residents will be receiving census forms through the United States Postal Service.

The State of New Jersey will receive approximately \$22.7 million annually in aid, distributed throughout the state. Accurately filling out the census forms will help to determine how much federal funding is allocated to our schools and families within the district. On March 4, the Ocean County Board of Freeholders passed a resolution outlining the importance of accurate census counts.

We as a district, along with the State, appreciate your assistance in filling out the forms. These are a very important and have a direct impact on the district. Please make every attempt to participate.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brian Latwis, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools